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First ever “fueling Conservation event held in Williamsport Pa. Hosted by Bald Eagle 
Longbeards
Grossed $64,000, netted $34,000, over  100 new regular members, 15 sponsors and one 
diamond life.

Interviews held for New Regional Director. New hire id Randy Ferguson, Lives in Erie Pa. He 
will cover most of Phil’s previous area.

Jeff Souders no longer is employed by the NWTF. The job is posted and interviews are 
scheduled for October 11th.
New hire for Del-Mar is still open with interviews slated for the middle of October .
Managed and conducted several events and banquets in Patty, Phil, and Jeff’s absence.
Attended NorthEast RD meeting in Erie Pa- Outlined banquet game plan for 2012
Met with Bob, Carl and and Bob to detail and lay out WTMP in Pennsylvania
Conducted new gun bash in Reading


